
James T. Rodier, Esq.
Attorney-at-Law

1500 A Lafayette Road, No. 112
Portsmouth, NH 03801-5918

603-559-9987
jtrodier@comcast.net

May 16, 2011

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State ofNew Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: COMPLAINT OF CLEAN POWER DEVELOPMENT, LLC
AGAINST PUBLIC SERVICE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

DE 09-067

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am writing on behalf of Clean Power Development, LLC (CPD).

CPD hereby withdraws its Complaint in this proceeding.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or wish to discuss this
matter. 1 have sent copy of this letter to the persons on the service list for this proceeding.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Isi James T. Rod ler
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